ALL INDIA INSTITUE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES
PUBLIC RELATIONS DIVISION

F No. 103/Tel.Dir./2009/PRD Dated, 15/11/2012

TIME BOUND NOTICE

The Dratt Telephone Ldirectory has been temporarily uploaded on the AIIMS websile

(www.aittis.edu > contact us > Dratt Telephone Dircctory). You are requested to

kindly get the numbers related lo vour Department/Ottice checked. If there is any

correction, please take the printout of the same, do the necessaty corrections on the

sheet by hand and send it to the Public Relations Division at the earliest bul nol laler

than 24™ November, 2012, It there is no response than it will be presunied that there

is 1o correction and the Directory will be processed tor printing,

Wir regards,

e
e

(Dr, Y.K.Gupta)

Spokesperson



